&a DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES

KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

- BAGONG PILIPINAS

SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2024 - 789

SUBJECT : AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF THE ASIA-PACIFIC
MINISTERIAL CONFERENCE ON DISASTER RISK
REDUCTION (APMCDRR) THANKSGIVING LUNCH FOR
PARTNERS AND IAC MEMBERS ON NOVEMBER 28, 2024
AT THE AFPCOC BLDG, DE JESUS AVE. CAMP GENERAL
EMILIO AGUINALDO, QUEZON CITY

In the spirit of fostering partnership, collaboration, and appreciation for our
shared efforts in disaster risk reduction, the conduct of the Asia-Pacific Ministerial
Conference on Disaster Risk Reduction (APMCDRR) Thanksgiving Lunch for
Partners and IAC Members on November 28, 2024, at the AFPCOC Building, De
Jesus Avenue, Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo, Quezon City, Is Hereby
Authorized.

The Thanksgiving Lunch for Partners and Inter-Agency Committee (IAC)
Members serves as a heartfelt tribute to our valued partners, honoring their steadfast
dedication and collaborative efforts in advancing resilience and disaster risk
reduction across the Asia-Pacific region. Embracing the spirit of bayanihan, we
celebrate the essential support and meaningful contributions from diverse sectors
and institutions, reaffirming our shared commitment to building a safer, more

resilient future for all.

The Chief of Staff and Supervising Undersecretary for Strategic
Communications is authorized to reschedule activities in case of conflict with other

departmental events.

A report shall be submitted to the undersigned within fifteen (15) days after
the activity.

All expenses related to the planning and implementation of the said activity
shall be charged to the DENR funds, adhering to standard accounting and auditing

rules and regulations.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

Undersecrefary for'Organizational
Transformation and Human Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
www.denr.gov.ph



